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To: Mike Applegarth
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Sent: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 12:11 AM
To: Kris Nicholl
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Pepperwood Hills Amendment
 

Kris
 

I live in Pepperwood Creek directly across Wasatch Blvd from proposed
development with A Wildlife Corridor to my north. I feel the Wildlife that cross
Wasatch will be displaced as their water source runs thru the middle of
planned development. This water source is also a collection site for the West
Valley Water District.
 
 

REQUESTING THAT THE CITY COUNCIL PASS THE PROPOSED AMENDMENTS
 

Please preserve the East Bench of Wasatch.
 

Regards
 

Preston
 
 
Preston A. Gaylord III

 

mailto:KNicholl@sandy.utah.gov
mailto:mapplegarth@sandy.utah.gov
https://aka.ms/o0ukef

